
Sangster Elementary School 

Parent Advisory Council  November 10, 2017 

 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

At Sangster, we are a community of students, staff and parents who work together to create a nurturing 

and innovative educational setting, so that we will all be life-long learners and responsible citizens. 

Dear Sangster Community, 

 

Well here we are almost the middle of November and the PAC fundraising efforts are 

starting to slow down as the holiday season approaches. We recognize the first part of the 

school year is chaotic, intense, busy and we appreciate everyone’s selling and buying 

efforts. 

 
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We said in October we’d update 

everyone on the Save Around 

coupon books, however we are 

unable to do so. 

 

We are still missing several (15) 

coupon books.  Once again we 

ask all parents if you still have a 

book and haven’t yet paid for it, 

to either return it to the school or 

submit payment.  

 

Books that aren’t returned are 

charged back to the PAC which 

impacts the amount of money 

going to the kids.  

UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS: 

 

1. Poinsettia orders 

have been placed.   

Orders will be ready for pick up after 

school December 1st. 

 

2. Purdy’s 

ordering ends today.  

Orders will be ready for pick up after 

school December 7th. 

 

3. The Giving 
Store 

This is a hugely popular event for the 

kids. It allows them an opportunity to 

‘shop’ for their family. 

The date is Monday December 14th 

during school hours.  

 

We need donations to furnish the 

store. Do you have any gently used 

items you’d like to donate? Please 

bring your items to the PAC/safe 

arrival room the week of Dec 1st – 8th. 

 

We could also use gift bags, gift tags 

etc. for the kids to wrap their gifts 

 
We need volunteers to help make this 

event a success! Are you able to help? 

Please contact 

kristykcaldwell@gmail.com  

 

BOOK FAIR 

 

Our annual book fair is 

scheduled for November 14th – 

17th. 

 

The profits from this bi-

annual event go directly to 

our school library to keep 

the stock fresh for our 

enthusiastic readers. Be sure 

to pop in and have a look. 

mailto:kristykcaldwell@gmail.com


 

ONGOING FUNDRAISERS FOR SANGSTER SCHOOL 

 

 Boston Pizza – any time you visit the Langford location, be sure to 

write Sangster on the back of the bill and leave with your server. We will receive 5% back at 

the end of the year. 
 

 Forester’s Bisto at Olympic View Golf Course. Simply dine at the 

restaurant say you’re with Sangster and we will receive part of the proceeds up to $1000. 

Spread the word to all your friends (anyone can go to the restaurant, no membership 

required). Also if you’re looking for some fun kids camp ideas, be sure to check the Olympic 

View website. 
 

Popcorn Wednesday’s – sales continue weekly after school 

under the covered part with many different flavors to choose from and all for just $2/bag. 
      

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to like on us Facebook for up-to-date events and activities 

www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC

